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Archbishop Justin Welby has congratulated the Duke and Duchess of Cambridge on the birth of their baby girl.

The Archbishop said today: “It's wonderful news that The Duke and Duchess of Cambridge have a healthy new baby girl. Like many here and

abroad, I'm delighted for the Royal couple on this special day. May God bless them and both of their children with love, health and joy.”
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